From: Gosselin, Deb

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 3:51 PM

To: J. W. Allen

Cc: Cathy Allen; Dan Barry; Chrissy & John Wade; Angie and Dick Miller; Lenart, Brett
Subject: RE: Sewer service along Riverview Drive?

Hello again,

Thanks so much for your input. | forwarded a copy to Planning Manager Brett Lenart. All residents with
an interest in this project (both pro and con) are encouraged to attend the January 18, 2017, Planning
Commission hearing on the proposed FY2018-FY2023 Capital Improvement Plan and express their
opinions on the timing of these proposed projects.

Deborah L Gosselin, P.E.
Systems Planning Engineer
City of Ann Arbor, Ml
734-794-6430 Ext 43704

Money doesn't transform communities...people do.

301 E. Huron Street
Ann Arbor, M| 48104

From:J. W. Allen

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 12:14 AM

To: Gosselin, Deb

Cc: J. W. Allen Cathy Allen; Dan Barry; Chrissy & John Wade; Angie and Dick Miller
Subject: Re: Sewer service along Riverview Drive?

Hello Deb,

Thank you very much for your prompt reply. We will certainly be in touch with you the coming
Wednesday.

With the thought that it may be relevant to your considerations just now underway, | attach a
copy of a letter sent in 2014 to Liz Rolla, expressing strong interest by my wife and me and
several of our Riverview neighbors in having Riverview city sewer service. To my knowledge
the views of my neighbors remain the same, but in case not, | copy them on this message.

Thanks and best wishes,
Jim and Cathy

On Mon, Dec 12, 2016 at 3:59 PM, Gosselin, Deb wrote:

Hi Jim and Kathy,



We are in the home stretch of putting the draft CIP together. At the moment, | am not
sure of the year until | complete both water and sewer asset groups. | will be done with
the draft by end of day on Wednesday, so if you can shoot me an email late
Wednesday, | should know what year it is being proposed.

Thanks!
Deb Gosselin

From: J. W. Allen

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 3:16 PM
To: Gosselin, Deb

Cc: J. W. Allen; Cathy Allen

Subject: Sewer service along Riverview Drive?

Dear Ms. Gosselin,

My wife and | write in hopes of obtaining information as to possible plans by the city to extend
sewer service along Riverview Drive, especially now that the Geddes Sewer and Water Project is
essentially complete. In the past we were in touch with Ms. Elizabeth Rolla for obtaining such
information, but email to her now bounces. You were copied on the email messages from Ms.
Rolla and so we are hoping that you might be able to help us or could put us in touch with
someone else who could.

If it would be helpful we could chat in a phone call (our home number is [ || | GGGz or an
office meeting.

We look forward to hearing back.
Many thanks,
Jim and Cathy Allen

595 Riverview Drive


tel:734-668-7765

